
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
It is lovely to be back at school, I hope that you have all had a fantastic 
summer break and enjoyed some well deserved family time. We all                
enjoyed the fabulous weather, it certainly has been glorious and has 
made for a lovely summer holiday.  
The children have been so well behaved this week and we have had a 
smooth return to school, they all look smart in their school uniforms. 
Our uniform is a key part of our identity and we are all quite rightly very 
proud of it; thank you for supporting our policy. I hope that you all have 
a lovely weekend,  

Best wishes 

 
 

 

Principal  

 
Welcome  
I would like to extend a very warm welcome to all of our new children 
and families who have joined St. Paul’s. We are also welcoming to our 
staff team this year, Mrs Buckley, who is our new School Business           
Manager, Miss Nicklin, the Year Three Teacher and Mr Price our new 
Sports Coach. You are all very much part of the St. Paul’s family.  
 
 
School  Site  
Thank you to Mr. Perrins, Mrs Taylor and Mrs O’Dea for their hard work 
over the summer to ensure that we have returned to a lovely clean 
school. The school looks sparkling , we are so lucky to have such a                
fabulous school site; with a dedicated team to look after it.  
 
 
 
Diary Dates  
I have attached an overview of some of our key 
diary dates for the coming  academic year; I hope 
that you will find this useful. These dates will also 
be posted on the school website. Of course as we 
go through the year there will be more dates to be added as we will 
have a calendar of Parent Association events.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 95% 95% 96% 

96% 96% 96% 95% 

15th September Year 6 Swimming 

30th September Macmillan Non-Uniform Day– 
Green Theme 

7th October Non-uniform day– Harvest 
Donations 

14th October Harvest Service 9.00 a.m. 

18th October Parent Meetings 

19th October Parent Meetings 

21st October School closes for Half Term 

31st October School re-opens 

3rd November  Year 5 Swimming 

11th November Remembrance Service 9.00 a.m. 
Whole school Flu Vaccinations 

14th November Anti– Bullying Week 

18th November Children In Need– Non– Uniform 
Day 

25th November Christingle Service 9.00 a.m. 

6th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

7th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

9th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Y6 Class Worship 

16th December School closes for Christmas Holiday 

3rd January School re-opens for Spring Term 

27th January Y2 Class Worship 

10th February Y4 Class Worship 

17th March Y3 Class Worship 

24th March Y1 Class Worship 

31st March School closes for Easter holidays 

17th April School re-opens for Summer Term 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Hloliday– School closed 

8th May KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

26th May School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

20th June Sports Day 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

25th July School closes for Summer Holidays 








